
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 

2024 BJs Retaining Wall Project 

Bid #2024-037 

May 1, 2024 
This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated 

below. Only these items alter the bid documents. Any verbal discussions or 

responses are hereby declared null and void. Please acknowledge this addendum 

on the Bid Form. 

   

Clarifications to the Bid Documents:   

The following changes have been made to the Bid Documents:  

 

Completion date of the project is October 30, 2024.   
 

Question: What is the budget? 

 

Answer: Total project budget is $210,000.00. 

 

Question: What is required for a landscaping plan? 

 

Answer: The landscaping plan should include the limits of grass growth.  Plantings 

are not required in this project. 

 

Question: What is expected for traffic control in terms of the sidewalk during 

retaining wall demo and installation? 

 

Answer: A sidewalk detour sign package shall be set up to notify of the sidewalk 

closure location and the detour route.  The detour route will include Gracelawn Road. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






